
From: Hayden Grooms
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 2/13/2017 4:22:39 PM
Subject: RE: Op-Ed email rough draft

An email has been sent to all the newspapers that are on the list of our subscriptions. The emails contain the OP-ED 
article, headshot of the Lt. Gov., and the revised version of the email found in this thread.
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2017 3:31 PM
 
To: Hayden Grooms 
Subject: Re: Op-Ed email rough draft
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From: Hayden Grooms
 
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2017 3:24 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Op-Ed email rough draft 
 
Brevity is clarity. Thank you.

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2017 3:22 PM
 
To: Hayden Grooms <HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Re: Op-Ed email rough draft
Subject: Lieutenant Governor Bryant’s office - OP-ED
 
Good afternoon,
Please consider the attached submission by Lieutenant Governor Kevin Bryant. In the wake of the tragedy in 
Townville, SC, Lieutenant Governor Bryant filed legislation known as Jacob Hall’s Law that would give school 
districts an additional option to help secure its faculty and students. It would allow local school districts to 
make decisions that they feel are best for their community. Then-Senator Bryant also filed legislation that 
would allow for flexibility in current funding for security purposes. Please let me know when this article can be 
published so that we can share it on our social media sites.
 
Thank you so much for your help and consideration.
 
Sincerely,
 
Hayden Grooms
 
 
Make sure and send the head shot, too.
 
 

From: Hayden Grooms
 
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2017 11:46 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Op-Ed email rough draft 
 
Please let me know what edits need to be made. I will be compiling a list of editors in the meantime.
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